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16th March 2015 
 

 

 

Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

• The recent grant made for the resolution of alleged privacy issues in Smithy Lane vis a 
vis the field path has now been spent, and the resulting measures taken to restore the 
privacy of residents in the lower part of Smithy Lane have been implemented in 
accordance with their wishes. WPC is grateful for the grant. 

 

 

• WPC thanks the CATG for agreeing to assess formally the possible implementation of a 
footpath on the C261 in the vicinity of the Smithy Lane crossroads. 
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